
Valley Township Planning Commission Minutes 

October 5, 2016 

The Valley Township Planning Commission held its meeting October 5 2016 at the Valley Twp Building. 
In attendance were Tom Bedisky, Jon Wetzel, Ralph Reedy, Ernie Wright, Dan McGann and Scott 
Edmeads. Absent was Glenn Simington. Also in attendance were supervisor Mike Kull and zoning officer 
Susan Kuziak. 

Other attendees: Dave Fox- township resident 

The meeting was called to order by Ralph at 7:05 PM with the reading of the September minutes. The 
minutes were approved as read with a motion by Tom and a 2nd by Ernie, motion passed. 

Old Business: Mike informed the Commission there were no revised plans submitted by Key Trucking to 
date. 

New Business: None 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:10 PM with a motion by Scott and a 2nd by Tom, motion passed. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Scott Edmeads, Secretary Valley Township Planning Commission 

 


